
Dear Everyone, 
What  beautiful weather to finish off a very productive week of learning. I look
forward to my daily visits to each class room to hear about all the things that they
are learning and remembering. This week saw 4 additional visitors 
come into school to look at our provision for those children who sometimes 
need a little bit extra support. They were blown away by what the children are
learning and as ever the amazing Behaviours for Learning our children
demonstrate.
This week is a Flexi Friday week so the walk around is always that little bit more
exciting finding out what new skills are being learnt. This Friday has been no
different. In EYFS I was able to book my tortoise in for an appointment at the vet
and I must say the receptionist and vets looked very competent. The only problem
is the appointment was for 5pm, I'll be here but will the vets? 

You must check out the website in few days to look at Year 2's amazing animation
filming they have been busy creating, Steven Spielberg better watch out.

Art skills have been a definite theme of this week. In Year 3 they have 
been carefully evaluating Monet's paintings in readiness to create their 

own. Year 4 are recreating printing tiles based on the work The Great Wave by
Hokusai, from the 1700s. Year 5 are testing out different media and getting to
grips with abstract art after looking at the art work of Peter Thorpe, an artist who
wanted to find a way to use up his left over paint!
Year 6 have been transported using our fabulous Now,Press,Play  to a story where
it is crucial that they find a way to make electricity. 
As you can see learning happens in many ways at Turves Green but it does always
start at the same time. It is so important that your children are here preferably for
8:40am but definitely no later than 8:50am. It is so tricky for them to start a day
when all their friends already know what to do.

Have a great weekend, I hope the rain holds off !!

15TH JULY
END OF YEAR REPORTS

SENT HOME
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Please ensure all children are

sent in to school with their

school water bottle. You can

purchase school waterbottles

for £2 on Arbor.

Sun Protection Policy
(Please see the school website for the full

policy)

Children can bring sun cream in to

school as long as it is labelled clearly

with their name and in a plastic zip

lock bag. Children should come to

school with sun cream applied if

necessary  and will be given the

opportunity to top up their sun

cream at lunch time if they have

brought some in.

Top Tips For Beating the Heat

20TH JUNE
SPORTS ACTIVITY WEEK



4TH JULY

TRANSITION WEEK



20TH JULY
SCHOOL CLOSES FOR THE


SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

7TH JULY
YEAR 6 SALE 

18TH JULY
YEAR 6 LEAVERS PARTY

19TH JULY
YEAR 6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY

Drink lots of water.

Avoid the sun between

11am and 2pm.

Take rest breaks if you're

out and about.

Wear hats to protect your

head and face.

1.

2.

3.

4.



Superstar Mathletes
Reception - Hazel & Layla

Year 1 - Berat & Beau
Year 2 - Emmelia & Sydney

Year 3 - MJ & Harley
Year 4 - Jack & Tyler

Year 5 - Yaseen & Kenzie
Year 6 - Ben & Alisia

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Meatballs
Quorn Pasta

Bake
Jacket

Potatoes

Beef Lasagne
Vegetarian

Lasagne
Jacket

Potatoes

Roast Chicken
Fillett

Roast Quorn
Jacket Potatoes

Fish Cake
Vegetable
Pasta Bake

Jacket
Potatoes

Pizza Selection
Popcorn Fish

Jacket
Potatoes

Pasta Twists
Seasonal

Vegetables
Garlic Slice

Roast Potato
Creamed
Potatoes
Broccoli
Carrotts

Potato Wedges
Peas

Carrots

Chunky Chips
Sweetcorn

Baked Beans

Fresh Fruit
Salad

Jam Sponge &
Custard

Fresh Fruit
Salad

Chocolate
Cookie

Ice Cream
Tubs

House Points

Week 3 




Handwriting Heroes
Reception - Mercaddiz & Melania

Year 1 - Rowan & Ian
Year 2 - Willow & Amelia
Year 3 - Kayci & Charlie

Year 4 - Ethan & Maddison
Year 5 - Jay & Leo

Year 6 - Jayden & Maisie



Hot Chocolate Friday
Well done to all the children who have been nominated.  

This week's winners are:
Reception -  George & Corey

Year 1 - Charlie & Daisy
Year 2 - Anna & Kenaya
Year 3 - Esmai & Ollie

Year 4 - Fatishbram & Oscar
Year 5 - Charlie & Jessica

Year 6 - Joshua & Jude

Balding Farrah Hawking Rowling Spielberg

Turves Green Superstars!

Lunch Menu

Be an attendance HERO

Here Everyday Ready Ontime

1029 1027 1026 1001 1048


